
What have we been learning this week? 

Summer 2—Week beginning 7. 7.25 

 

We have been sorting vegetables into the correct sound 
group. We have made patterns with different vegetables in 
the art area. We have been paddling in water to keep cool 
and learning about being safe in the sun.  Our older children 
enjoyed lunch in the main hall this week. 
Book of the week– Party Pants and the giant of gum  
Rhyme of the week– One Man went to 
Mow...   
Word of the week— Children’s choice 

Letter of the week— Re-cap 

Math's 

This week we have 
been playing counting 
games and singing 
number songs. We 
have been making long 
and short sounds and 
been creat-
ing patterns 
in the mark 
making area.  

Literacy 

This week we have enjoyed reading ‘The 
Giant of Jum’. We have been re-reading 
books and asking the children what all the 
different parts of the book are; front 
cover, back cover, pages, spine, the au-
thor and the illustrator. Some children 
created their own stories, they were so 
good we showed them to Mrs. Wetton. 

Next Term 

Next week is a transition week for many of our children visiting reception 
class. We will be supporting the children both with transitions and learning 
how to be our older children in nursery. We will be writing invitations and plan-
ning a party for  Friday.  
 
We would welcome any donations of food for our class party on Friday.  
On Friday the children can wear whatever they would like. We break up on Fri-
day for summer holiday.  
Book of the week–  Children’s choice 
Rhyme of the week– Goodbye everyone & others  
Word of the week— Children’s choice 

Letter of the week— Re-cap 


